
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

2015-04-21

ELECTRONIC DISTRIBUTION

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
Mr. Geoff Young
P. O. Box 12400
Hydro Place, Columbus Drive
St. John's, NL AIB 4K7
E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca

Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Gerard Hayes
55 Kenmount Road
P.O. Box 8910
St. John's, NL A1B 3P6
E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com

Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Johnson
O'Dea Earle
323 Duckworth Street
P.O. Box 5955
St., John's, NL A 1 C 5X4
E-mail: tjohnson@odeaearle.ca

Dear Sirs:

Re:

	

Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2016 Deferred Cost Recovery - Revised Schedule

The Consumer Advocate and Hydro have raised concerns about the compressed time schedule set for
the review of the above-noted application. The Board and the parties have agreed to a revised
schedule as follows:

Date
Tuesday, April 28, 2015
Friday, May 8, 2015
Friday, May 15, 2015
Monday, May 25, 2015
Tuesday, June 2, 2015
Monday, June 8, 2015

Filing
Requests for Information
Responses to RFIs
2nd round RFIs
Responses to 2nd round RFIs
Comments from the parties
Reply from Newfoundland Power

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board 's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

Cheryl Blandon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundon @pub.nl.ca
Website: www.pub.nl.ca
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